
Hello Superintendents!

Each year Unit 21 (representing Skagit, Island, and San Juan Counties) of the Washington State 
School Retirees’ Association offers mini grants to all   certificated and classified school   
employees.  as a way to augment classroom and other school activities that enhance student 
learning.  This year due to the continuing Covid issues we would like to make available a larger 
grant of $150 or above to fund some of those special issues.  To do this we are looking for 
programs that meet the needs of several staff members or a whole school need that will support 
those special needs.

Enclosed you will find a grant application.  We are asking that this application form be 
forwarded to all staff in your district/school   to   inform staff of this opportunity.    Complete and
send in the  application form along with a short paragraph describing how the funds will be 
utilized. We stress that all school employees, classified as well as certificated, can apply.  One 
caveat: It is a first come first served event and members of  WSSRA are a priority.

Unit 21 would welcome the chance to visit your schools when the time comes and we can all get 
back to in-person learning and visiting.  We are including membership forms for those that are 
interested in joining this important organization.

Please forward questions or concerns to our Mini Grant Chairs:
Joyce Moon (joycevmoon@gmail.com)                                    
Barbara Robinson (babsann09@comcast.net)                         
Diane Visten (dvisten@wavecable.com)                                 

Thank you for your help in this matter.                        
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